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Last week in Nursery: What a short but busy week it was in 
Nursery! We have been exploring the Humpty Dumpty cafe, sorting 
money into the till, serving up egg on toast and omelettes and 
pouring lots of cups of tea! 
We have been talking about what we have done over the Easter 
holidays and finding out more about springtime and animals on the 
farm. In maths, we have been singing The Five Little Ducks rhyme 
and finding out how many ducks are left when one is taken away.

  

 

Last week in Year 2: This week we have 
been being detectives writing a report about 
what could have happened to our missing 
construction blocks! We have also been 
talking about our new topic Splash and what 
we will be learning about this term - all about 
the Seaside.



Last week in Year 4: This week in Year 4, we 
began our new topic looking at solids, liquids 
and gases. We focused on gases this week, 
and observed what happened to raisins when 
they were dropped into some lemonade. We 
saw that the gas bubbles lifted them to the top 
of the cup where the bubbles burst and the 
raisins sank again! 

Dates for your Diary:
Monday 25th April - PTFA meeting at school at 5.30 p.m.
Monday 2nd May - school and nursery closed for Bank Holiday
Tuesday 3rd May - Class 12 visit to Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge
9th to 12th May - Year 6 SATs week
Tuesday 10th May - Class 11 visit to Fitzwilliam Museum, Cambridge
Thursday 12th May - Year 1 visit to Church Farm - more details to follow 
shortly
Monday 23rd May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for Nursery & Reception
Tuesday 24th May at 2.00 p.m. - Sports Day for KS2
Wednesday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for KS1
Thursday 26th May - last day of school/nursery - Jubilee Celebration
Friday 27th May to Monday 6th June inclusive - school and nursery 
closed for half term
Tuesday 7th June - school and nursery re-open
Friday 22nd July - last day of term

All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school 
website. Please remember that holidays in term time are not authorised 
unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may receive a 
penalty notice if your child misses school.

Thank you supporting our Easter Egg Raffle! We raised 
£398, which we will use to buy more books for the 
children to enjoy. 


